
 

Rising Stars Gymnastics Academy 
520 Hayward Avenue North * Oakdale, MN 55128 

Phone:  651-730-4376 
Email: office@risingstarsgym.com 

www.risingstarsgym.com 
 
 

 
Calendar 

 
Sep 5-Jun 8 2023-2024 School Year Schedule 
 
Sep 8 Pre-k Friday open gym resumes! NO 

pre-registration required! 
9:30-10:15am and 11:15am-12:00pm 
$5 for members, $10 for non-
members 

 
Sep 8  Progressive Friday evening open gym 

resumes! Pre-Registration required! 
 7:30-9:00pm 
 $15 for members, $20 for non-

members 
 
Oct 31 Closed for Halloween (PM only) 
 
Nov 13-18 Picture Week!  
 
Nov 23-25 Closed for Thanksgiving 
 
Nov 24 NO Pre-k or Progressive open gym! 
 
Dec 22-Jan 1 Closed for Winter Break 
 
Dec 29 NO Pre-k or Progressive open gym! 
 
Jan 2 Classes resume 
 
May 25-27 Closed for Memorial Day Weekend 
 
Jun 7 Last Pre-k and Progressive open 

gyms 
  

Like us on Facebook! 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Make-Up Policy 
Each student receives 1 make-up per month. Make-ups tokens are 
valid for 30 days once issued. Make-ups can be scheduled through 
the parent portal using your make-up token or by contacting our 
office.  
Please note:  Once a make-up has been scheduled it cannot be 
rescheduled. 

Family Discount 
There is a family discount for more than one child in your family. The 
2nd child is 10% off, the 3rd child is 20% off, etc. Discount is applied 
to the lesser fee.   

Student Discount 
Students who enroll for more than one class get 10% off on the 2nd 
class, 20% off on the 3rd class, etc.  
 

 

Note 
Rising Stars reserves the right to cancel classes that do not 
have enough interest or enrollment. Some classes may be a 
combination of levels. We require 3 students to run a class.    

 

For Safety Reasons 
Parents and students are NOT allowed in the gym without a 
Rising Stars staff member.  This includes opening the door 
and talking to your child during class.   

Rising Stars Referral Program 
When you refer a new student to Rising Stars and they sign up for a 
session of gymnastics, you receive a $20.00 credit on your account 
to be used toward future tuition. This can only be used towards 
tuition and not as a refund or toward any pro shop items. To receive 
this credit, make sure your friend mentions your name when they 

register. 

Weather Policy 
If the gym is closed due to bad weather, this information will 
be on our Facebook page and web site.  We will try to make 
this decision as soon as possible, following the lead of what 
other businesses are doing concerning area closings. 
 
There are no refunds or additional make-ups for snow days, 
acts of nature, pandemics, or illnesses, such as the flu.  
However, these absences can be made up using your make-
up. 

 

Enrollment and Class Changes 
Enrollment is ongoing which means your student will remain in the 
same class, day, and time unless you request a switch. Switches 
can be made using your parent portal account or by contacting the 
front desk.  
 
If you want to drop a class, you must inform the office in writing 
(email or signed, handwritten note) by the 15th of the month prior. If 
you do not contact us by the 15th, you will be charged for the 
following month.  
This deadline is required so we can adjust coaching staff and open 
the spot to a student on the waitlist. Thank you for your 
understanding. 

Testing and Move Ups 
Testing is ongoing.  As students consistently achieve skills, coaches 
will note it. You can track your student’s progress in your parent 
portal account. When your student is approved to move up to the 
next level, their coach will let you know and they will receive a move 
up slip.  
You can transfer to the new level online or at the front desk. 

Tuition 
Tuition is due at the time of enrollment. Each month, tuition is due by 
the first business day following the 15th of the month prior. For 
example: March tuition is due by February 15. All families are 
required to sign up for recurring billing, but may choose to pay tuition 
in person or over the phone. If no payment is made, your student(s) 
will be dropped from the class.  
Tuition listed on schedule is an estimate based on a 4-week month. 
Tuition may be more or less, depending on how many times a class 
meets in each month. 
There are no refunds or credits for dropped or missed classes 
for any reason! 


